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March 27, 2017

Dear Red Rock Resort Guests,

Hello to everyone! We hope everyone is doing well and with spring just around the corner, we know you are looking forward to the season at the resort.

Since we last wrote we received some disappointing news from the Grant County commission. Despite approving a zoning change June of 2016 allowing Red Rock Resort to sell lots, the county commission upon advice of the county’s state attorney, Grant Walker, has reversed its approval for us to sell lots. His reasoning is that the state’s law allows lot sales for only lots greater than one acre in size. As you might imagine we were totally surprised by this reversal and strongly disagree with his opinion as we are aware of hundreds of other instances throughout the state where lots less than one acre have been sold.

So, what is our next step? As we write we are currently evaluating what our options are but whatever we decide to do we believe it is prudent for us to not publish lot sales pricing until we get the necessary county approval. In discussing the county’s decision with real estate experts, we strongly believe we will get their approval. We remain deeply committed to offering you the ability to own your place and will exhaust any and all means possible to make this happen.   We hope to have more information to share with you either before or at the May 6th open house. Please remember that your 2017 lease payment will be deducted from your lot price should you choose to purchase your lot. In the meantime, we really appreciate your patience.

We also want to let you know that due to strong demand we will be creating several new camper spaces. We will give you more information on the space locations at the May 6th meeting. 

Next, we will shortly be ordering two new double wide mobile homes that will be available for purchasing and lot leasing this season. They are beautifully designed with optional floorplans. More information will also be provided at the May 6th meeting. 

Finally, if you have any other items you would like to discuss at the meeting please let Karrie know.   Her email is Redrockresort@outlook.com.

As a reminder, if you have not already done so please rsvp to Karrie if you are planning to attend the May 6th open house. The meeting starts at 10:00 am followed by lunch and is open to all 2017 lease holders and potential guests.
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